DeKalb County Council & DeKalb
County Commissioners

100 Sputh Main Street
Auburn, IN 46706
260-925-2362, Fax 260-925-5948

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

August 27, 2020

Notice is hereby given that the DeKalb County Council and the DeKalb
County Commissioners will conduct a Joint Public Hearing on September 14,
2020 at 9:30 a.m. in the Commissioners Courtroom on the second floor of
the DeKalb County Courthouse at 100 S. Main St., Auburn, IN 46706. This
public hearing is in accordance with IC 5-3-1in connection with IC 36-1-11-3
to consider the sale of real estate for an amount in excess of $50,000. Said
real estate is located at 208 East 7t Street in Auburn, DeKalb County,
Indiana, parcel ID number 18-06-32-138-002, the legal description of which is
“the following described real estate in DeKalb County, in the State of
Indiana, to wit:

A strip of land 6o feet wide East and West off the East end of Lot
Numbered One Hundred Sixty-six (166) in the Original Plat of the Town,
now City of Auburn.”

Respectfully,

DeKalb County Council and DeKalb County Commissioners



